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No. We already voted NO on this. RCV usurps the democratic process of our 

representative republic. The process can grant favor to candidates that few people 

voted for, it's not transparent, and it's not accountable; it is a 'solution looking for a 

problem'. And, in a one party dominated state, this is a deliberate attempt to dilute 

the minority party voice and presence in government. Government works best when 

there is balance and compromise. 


